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**EXTERNAL**

On the Isle of Wight, we have dealt with UKOG in the past. I would urge you to engage with 
professional geologists to analyse their application from a risk/ benefit standpoint. UKOG had 
slick presentations but could not demonstrate in depth knowledge of the strata they were 
exploring. The south of England has a complex geological history that they had glossed over 
to sell shares. We suspected it might have been a ploy to keep investors interested in their 
company but couldn't definitively prove it. Nonetheless they left. 
If they haven't struck oil in Sussex so far, one suspects that they might be covering their 
nether parts with their shareholders at your expense. Get a second opinion.
Mary Foster
Newport, Isle of Wight
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